Dear Customer,

Below are instructions on how to remove and replace the LED bulb.

1. Remove the 2 Philips screws located on either side of the top housing that keeps the lens in
place.

2. Remove the housing and red/green lens.

3. Unscrew the bulb, and screw in the LED bulb.

4. Place the red/green lens over the new bulb, it should be sitting on top of a black rubber
grommet. Be sure that the green side of the lens is on the left side when you are looking from
the front of the light. When installed in the boat, the green side will be on the RIGHT (starboard)
side.

5. Place the housing over the lens, be sure that the round solid grommet is on top of the lens
before placing the housing back on. IMPORTANT NOTE: This round grommet is only found on
the bow light with chocks. The smaller single bow light unit does not contain this grommet.
Please contact us should you have any questions. We apologize for any inconvenience this may
have caused.

Sincerely,

Specialty Marine



